

MINUTES

GHS All Sports Boosters

4/17/2017 7:00 PM | GHS Athletic Conference Room

In Attendance

Lance Marcinkus, Jennifer Main, Rich Grenda, Dave Carli, Shelly Erdmann

Treasurer's Report

Balance - \$34,485.06.

Board Remarks

Membership -

Lance and John asked to meet with Dave about working together on fundraising efforts with the teams, rather than have every team do their ow fundraising. Lance will send Dave and John dates and get that scheduled.

Lance will send a message to board to schedule a special meeting to discuss new membership options, form, etc. The two options were an extended meeting on May 15^{th} or a separate meeting on May 1^{st} . Jennifer e-mailed the office to see what the deadline is to get new form to the office to ensure it is included in the registration packets. The packets were sent out June 22^{nd} last year.

Jennifer will send the info she found on other booster clubs to the board for review before the meeting.

Committee Updates

Spirit Wear - Ace has been restocked and I'm planning on take another round of things over for the summer. Online orders are slow but people are ordering now and again. I feel this will really pay off next year!! I have talked with Dave about meeting with him and Lance early this summer on order and implementing a small store at the entrance to HS where visitors enter.

Concessions – Concessions for Track & Field invitational went well, but do not have earnings yet. Upcoming event to finish out the year: The middle school conference meet on Friday, May 5th. One Pepsi coolers is being replaced and one repaired.

Scholarships – We still know of the two applications from last month. Shelly will check the PO Box on Tuesday and connect with Brenda. Brenda will number the applications and the next step is for the five non-senior parents on the review committee review and choose the recipients.

Athletic Director Report

Erica is in for another year, and would like to see someone step up and learn the ropes to prepare to take over when Erica retires. We would like to purchase rolling cabinets to make moving inventory and setting up quicker and easier.

STC North is using our track for an invitational on Saturday, May 6th, and we picked up IHSA Soccer Regionals on Thursday, May 16th (two games) and Friday, May 19th (one game). We will need workers for May 6th.

New Business

We have a new corn roaster for the Corn Boil. Shelly's dad is willing to let us use it as long as we cover the expense to run it! This is very exciting...lower cost with much higher quality corn!

Colleen Krohe is taking over the Viking Yard Sign business...congratulations, Colleen!

Next Meeting

Monday, May 15, 2017

GHS Athletic Conference Room